
Jhargram Raj College (Girls’ Wing) 

 

No. 16/22                                                  Notice                                                     Date: 02.03.2022 

The VU UG Registration portal will be reopened from 02.03.2022 (10 a m) to 03.03.2022 (5 p m) for 

unregistered students only. The students of Semester1 who have taken admission in the session 2021-22 but 

not yet taken registration, are directed to take registration within 05.00 p m of 03.03.2022.    
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Jhargram Raj College (Girls’ Wing) 

 

 

 


